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Prof. Myo Myint was born on February 25th, 1944 in Yegyi,
Irrawwady District, Myanmar, in a family of government
servants. His father was an Agricultural Engineer and his
mother was the headmistress of the middle school. Primary
school education was acquired in the district, the middle and the
high school education in Yangon. He joined the Yangon
University in 1960, Institute of Medicine 1 Yangon in 1962 and
graduated  with MBBS degree in 1967 with distinction in
Medicine and Surgery. He joined the government service in
1968, employed as demonstrator in Anatomy Department,
Institute of Medicine 1, Yangon from 1968 to 1970. He passed
the primary FRCS examination in 1970, and changed over to the
surgical department as demonstrator, from 1970 to 1973.

Postgraduate training was taken in United Kingdom working as
registrar in surgery up to 1974 and as an Orthopaedic Registrar
up to 1976. He obtained FRCS (Edin.) in 1974 and MCh
Orth(Liverpool) in 1975. He returned - to Myanmar in 1976,
worked as Senior Registrar/ Lecturer in Orthopaedic and
Trauma Department in Yangon General Hospital, Yangon
Workers Hospital, and Institute of Medicine 1, up to 1999. He
took further training in advanced Traumatology and
Microvascular Surgery for one year in France in 1979. He was
appointed - Professor of Orthopaedics, Institute of Medicine 2
Yangon, in 1990, and  he held the  post up to 1997. He was
promoted to the post of Deputy Director General of the
Department of Medical Science from 1987 (1997) to 1998.
Further promoted to the post of the Rector of Institute of
Medicine 1, Yangon in 1998.He was awarded the Honarary
Dr.Med.Sc (Orthopaedics), degree in 1999.

As a clinician, his special interest was in Trauma, Hand surgery
and Microvascular Surgery. He is the pioneer in the
microvascular surgery in the country and had done many
replantation and microvascular reconstructive orthopaedic
surgery. He also had interests in Public Health, actively
participated in Accident Prevention Program of Myanmar, as the

project manager of WHO Accident Prevention Program since
1990. He also served as the project manager of the Tissue
Banking of IAEA, and re-established the Myanmar Tissue
Bank.

He actively participated in Myanmar Medical Association, as
Academic Secretary (1976-1983), as an Editor of Myanmar
Medical Journal (1983-1990) and the President of Myanmar
Medical Association from 1998 to 2005. He was also active
member of Myanmar Academy of Medical Science; the Council
Member of the Medical Associations of ASEAN (MASEAN);
the correspondence editor of Singapore Medical Journal; a
member of ASEAN Surgical Association: a member of British
Orthopaedic Association: a fellow of Western Pacific
Orthopaedic Association, Western Pacific Association of Tissue
Banking and fellow of French Society of Orthopaedics and
Traumatology. He was awarded the Eric Brook Medal Prize of
World Orthopaedic Concern and the Palm Academics of France
for orthopaedic and traumatology development in Myanmar.

Prof. Myo Myint was a well liked and popular figure not only in
orthopaedic field  also in other medical disciplines and social
scenes in Myanmar. He was a great leader, skilled surgeon and
ethical, able to perform a wide variety of orthopaedic surgery.
His criticisms were always balanced and fair and his sense of
propriety endeared him to his many friends. He is survived by
his beloved wife Prof. Tin Tin Aung (Physician) and three sons.
The demise of Prof. Myo Myint is not only a great loss to
orthopaedics but also to other medical professionals. In his final
months he showed great bravery and dignity and left a legacy
which we always will be proud of.   
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